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Lanark Highlands Hires New  

Manager of Planning / Chief Building Official 
 

 
Lanark Highlands, May 1st, 2024 – The Township of Lanark Highlands is pleased to announce Kyle 
McRae as the new Manager of Planning / Chief Building Official.  
 
Having served as the Chief Building Official for the Township on a contract basis since October 2021, 
McRae has established strong relationships with residents and contractors and has gained 
knowledge of the local geography. 
 
With over 12 years of municipal experience in the building sector, McRae brings a wealth of 
knowledge from his tenure at the Township of Drummond/North Elmsley, Township of Beckwith, and 
Tay Valley Township. His academic background in construction and civil engineering, combined with 
his qualification and registration with the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing and the Ontario 
Building Officials Association, further enriches his expertise. 
 
"We are thrilled to welcome Mr. McRae to the Lanark Highlands team," said Reeve McLaren. "His 
extensive background in building regulation and oversight positions him as a valuable addition to our 
organization." 
 
Council and staff were delighted to extend a warm welcome to Mr. McRae as he joins the Lanark 
Highlands team, and they are eagerly anticipating the opportunity to collaborate with him moving 
forward. 
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For more information, contact: 
Amanda Noël  
Clerk/Acting CAO 
Township of Lanark Highlands 
613-259-2398 ext. 231 


